
 

 

Patrick Doherty 

Director – Access Regulatory Affairs

Four AT&T Plaza 

Room 1921 

Dallas, Texas 75202 

FRN:   0020-8826-68 
 
May 21, 2013 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
RE:  2013 Annual Filing Short Form Revision Errata Filing 
 
On May 17, 2013, BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC (BellSouth) submitted a letter filing to provide 
revised exogenous cost changes for each basket of services in preparation for the 2013 Annual Tariff 
Filing to be submitted on June 17, 2013.  This errata letter filing revises the May 17 filing, and it includes 
the following modification. 
 

 Revised exogenous amount levels to reflect the correct allocation between Carrier 
Common Line and Special Access. 

 
This letter is filed in compliance with Order DA 13-789, In the Matter of Material to be Filed in Support 
of 2013 Annual Access Tariff Filings, released April 19, 2013, and Order DA 13-553, In the Matter of 
July 2, 2013 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings, (2013 TRP Order) released March 26, 2013.   
 
The purpose of this letter, sent on behalf of BellSouth is to provide revised Price Cap Indices (PCIs) for 
each basket of service, as outlined in the attached Description and Justification and Tariff Review Plan 
(TRP), which are scheduled to become effective on July 1, 2013. 
 
In accordance with Section 61.14, this letter filing and associated attachments are being filed 
electronically today via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System 
(ETFS) in compliance with the electronic filing procedures.  
 
Payment in the amount of $845.00 has been electronically transmitted to the US Bank in St. Louis, 
Missouri, in accordance with the fee program procedures.  The Form 159 is being transmitted 
electronically via ETFS as a proprietary document. These actions have been committed on the date 
established as the issued (filed) date as reflected above. 
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Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as required under Section 1.773(a)(4) of 
the Commission’s Rules, should be sent to Rosemary Chambers, Associate Director – Rates and Tariffs, 
211 S. Akard, Room 1940.01, Dallas, Texas 75202, facsimile number (214) 858-0639.  All other 
correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be addressed to Debra L. Clemens, 
Associate Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 457-3066, 1120 20th Street, N.W., Suite 1000, Washington, 
D.C. 20036. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Attachments: 
  Letter 
 Tariff Review Plan 
 Description and Justification 
 Exhibits 
 


